
TOWN OF COTTAGE GROVE 
4058 County Road N 

COTTAGE GROVE, WISCONSIN 53527 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST OF VOTING EQUIPMENT 

 
A public test of the Voting Equipment to be used for the April 5, 2022 
Spring Election will be held on Wednesday, March 30, 2022 at 2:00 
P.M. at the Town Hall, 4058 County Road N, in Cottage Grove, 
Wisconsin.  All interested parties are invited to attend. 
 
Posted March 25, 2022 
Kim Banigan, Clerk 

 

 


